Dam

Email Log:

From:  Ruth Hubley

To Jim Martin, Susan Adderley

Cc: Lloyd 

Dated:  April 26th, 2010 12:39 a.m 

I received a telephone call this evening from Lloyd Robertson who tells me he located Ken Found, the son of the Contractor who originally built the dam and bridge.  Ken advised Lloyd that the bridge and dam were built in 1965 and all the necessary papers were obtained for the installation.  Found Construction dealt with the representatives from the Federal and Provincial governments at that time and the designer of the bridge and dam was Fred Corneil and Engineer in Lindsay.  Although Ken does not have the original license to build the dam he has said he would appear on our behalf, if it becomes necessary, to confirm these details.  Ken also worked on the bridge and dam and remembers a lot of the details involved.
Jim, Lloyd stated that he is most concerned that we retain high water on the lake and agrees that a straw poll from the various Cottagers Associations would probably show that the majority also feel this way and it would be a good idea to obtain such a poll (as you suggested).  Lloyd will get back to us with the phone number for Ken Found so we will have it for future use.

Jim, Susan is unable to come for a few weeks but WIL get together before the annual meeting and review all the files we have with regard to the Associaion.

Regards to all, 

Ruth

